285 County Farm Road
Dover, NH 03820

August 31%, 2020

Memorial Brick Donation

Dear Donors,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous Memorial Brick donation and
update you on the status of this year's Dedication Ceremony.

So many things have been adversely impacted by the COVID -19 pandemic and unfortunately like
so many events that were postponed and then subsequently cancelled | am sad to share that we
will not be able to gather for this year’s dedication ceremony. We are having the bricks printed
with the special words you have chosen for your loved one and planning is underway to
determine if a virtual or recorded ceremony is possible.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. You can also
check our website or FaceBook page for any updates.

Sincerely,
Dawn Castles
Board Chair

Friends of Hyder Family Hospice House
Email: friendsofhyderhouse @gmail.com

www.friendsothyderfamilyhospicehouse.org




